
Children’s Sabbath School Social Distancing Plan for 2021 

St. Louis Central SDA 

5 N. Skinker Blvd. 

St. Louis, MO 63105 

We have considered the recommendations from the Center of Disease Control and the St. 

Louis County Health Department and put together a plan to help reduce the spread of the 

Covid-19. 

Masks 

1. Children ages 2 and up are required to wear masks unless they are vaccinated. 

2. Students will need to wear masks during Sabbath School except when eating snacks or 

drinking water. 

3. All students will need to wear a clean mask into their Sabbath School class each week.  

4. Students may not wear tied bandanas or scarfs as masks. 

 

Bathroom and Hall use 

1. No more than 2 students per class will be allowed in the bathrooms. 

2. Students will keep to their right while traveling in the halls. 

 

Classroom Management 

1. Teachers will work to maintain social distancing in the classroom as they provide 

instruction. 

2. Seating will be arranged with social distancing in place depending on the number of 

students.  

3. Classes will be sanitized at the end of class. 

 

Health and Safety 

1. If you feel sick OR have a temperature of 99.6 or greater within the last three days, we ask 

that you stay home until you are fever free for 72 hours with no medicine. 


